
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
UNIVERSI'IY OF IDAHO 

WILDERNESS RESEARCH CENTER 

TO: Dick Botger, FWR Accounting 

FROM: Ed Krumpe, Director 
Wilderness Research Center 

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement of a gift to Taylor Ranch 

November 2, 1987 

Mr. Mike Hillman, H C 69 Box 3900, Cambridge, ID 83610, has donated a 
McCormick No. 9 Mowing Machine to the Taylor Ranch. Although it was 
manufactured in 1947 it is in very good condit10n and will serve as a valuable source of 
replacement parts to the No. 9 that we currently use at Taylor Ranch. When we first 
began looking for one of these mowers Mr. Hillman wanted $300.00, which is the 
average going price for ones that are still useable. 

After meeting Jim and learning about how we still do thin~s "the old fashioned 
way," he offered to donate it to the University jf we would send him an 
acknowledgement that he had made a donat10n worth $300.00. Would you please 
advise me on how to secure such an "official" receipt for Mr. Hillman? I will, of course, 
write him a nice thank you letter. Thank you. 
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